8/10/2014

IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT CRITTER CORNER:
This is the last release of Critter Corner!

It is with great sadness that we announce that after 7 years this is the last release for Critter Corner. 

The local papers (i.e., Tri-Town News, Jackson/Manchester/etc Times) have lost interest in providing Critter Corner as a regular column. Due to the lack of coverage, we find that Critter Corner is not being seen by the public. Our objective in publishing Critter Corner has always been to find great homes for local surrendered and stray pets and to significantly reduce the incidence of euthanasia. We hope to find other ways to contribute to this goal. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has supported us during the creation of the weekly Critter Corner releases. 
· The entire staff of the Ocean County Animal Facilities
Thank you for always supporting this effort and making us feel like part of the family. We profoundly thank you for everything you do to care for and find homes for the pets in your care. 
· Ocean County Health Department
Thank you for allowing us to carry out this work. We appreciate your support of our county's homeless pets. 
· Volunteer Auxiliary Volunteers
You do amazing work to help care for and find homes for all of the homeless pets that find their way to the Ocean County shelters. Thank you -- you are true angels.
· The Public -- Readers of Critter Corner
We have received such support and encouragement from so many of you. Thank you for your kind words and support of the effort to find great homes for every homeless pet in our county.
· The Press
For many years the local press supported Critter Corner by providing space in their papers to highlight our "Pets of the Week." You may not see the direct impact of those efforts, but it is significant. Thank you for the years of support you have provided. 

We encourage you to continue to support our local animal shelters. You can do that by adopting from the shelters when you are searching for a new furry family member. (Addresses and contact info for both shelters is below.) Both shelters can always use donations of pet food and supplies. And you can support the wonderful volunteers who work tireless to find great homes for the shelters pets:  
  - http://www.petfinder.com/shelters/NJ62.html
  - www.facebook.com/VolunteerAuxiliary.

Thank you all! Adopt a Pet; Save a Life!
Mitch Geier and Betsy Lane

  
	Northern Ocean County Animal Facility
615 Freemont Avenue
Jackson, NJ 08527
732-657-8086
	Southern Ocean County Animal Facility
360 Haywood Road
Manahawkin, NJ 08050
609-978-0127



